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centrate as much effort on our own petroleum-prospective areas over
the next decades as our needs require .

There are uncertainties, too, in respect of arrangements to import
the oil which we need to supply consumers in the eastern part of
our country . Oil resources in overseas exporting countries are
quickly coming under the ownership and control of state-owned pe-
troleum companies . As I will elaborate later in these remarks,
circumstances could well develop in such a way that oil imports
could more advantageously be made by a nationally-owned Canadian
corporation than by the private companies which have so far served
us in this area .

The compelling reasons for creation of a national petroleum company
relate, therefore, primarily to security of supply -- from our do-
mestic resources and also possibly from abroad . Besides providing a
new focus for mobilizing capital and skills in the service of ne-
cessary resource development, the company will bring to the petro-
leum sector the social benefit to Canadians of the pride, satisfac-
tion and confidence of-owning a portion of this critically-important
Canadian industry . I firmly believe that a majority of Canadians
desire such a presence and a broadening of Canadian ownership in
this industry .

As this enterprise develops, we can reasonably expect to reap a
number of side benefits . A degree of knowledge and insight will be
available which simply cannot be acquired by other means . This in-
sight will extend to a first-hand experience of the effects of our
own and provincial governments' policies, and thereby to the appro-
priate design of those policies to the benefit of all parties . The
national petroleum company may also be able to play an important
role in regional development . Also, within what might be regarded
in part as a "social function", the company will be expected to pay
special attention to education and training of native peoples in
the petroleum sector . Finally, the company would be expected to
carry out research into problems of petroleum development which are
peculiar to Canadian circumstances .

Let me now exemplify how we envisage the company will be able to
serve the national interest in terms of expanding our domestic sup-
ply potential, improving our access to overseas resources, and reap-
ing a number of other benefits for the country as a whole .

We have chosen to set the national petroleum company in a corporate
business framework as a means to achieve our goals better . In its
organization and business methods, the company will be subject to
the basic disciplines of an operating statement and balance-sheet .
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